
   Phantom Vettes Meeting Minutes 

    February 10, 2015 

Meeting opened at 6:50 pm by President Mary Mathis, 17 members 
present. Thank You Carol for arranging the meeting at Ardovino’s. 

Officers Reports: 

Secretary – minutes posted reviewed and accepted 

Treasurer’s report – reviewed and accepted by the members. Bruce and 
Bob will conduct the annual audit of the treasury books.  

Governor’s report – Dave not present  

Webmaster- Bob reported that he and Dave are upgrading our website to 
include more pictures, so start sending them in. 

Recap of Past events- Banquet fun was had by all who attended. 

Upcoming Events- Our March meeting will be on Saturday March 7th we will 
meet at 9:00 am and drive to Peppers in Alamogordo, POC Bill Kirkpatrick. 
A tour of the White Sands National Monument is planned. 

TCA car show in Boerne April 18th please note they will not have the Friday 
night dinner and dance, it will be a meet and greet with a cash bar. 

Mother’s Day cruise to Old Mesilla May 2nd  

Change in our September meeting in Ruidoso to October 3rd we will have a 
breakfast meeting at K Bobs in Ruidoso Bob is POC 

New Business- McDonald Observatory please consider this is a great trip 
and relaxing weekend Bruce needs a head count and your credit card 
payment at the March meeting. 

We will discuss at the next meeting our donation to the Wounded Warriors 
from the quilt Dave donated. 

We will be sending out a roster to all members to have emails and phone 
numbers of the membership. 

April 14th  meeting will be at Leo’s on Remcom 



February Birthdays  

Bob Marsh 

Hank Braun 

Gwen Penton 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:20 pm 

 

Minutes submitted by Pam Heitz 

 

 

 

 

 

 


